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Incubator and chicks in Reception 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of our ‘Spring and Growing topic,’ we will be learning about animals and how they 
grow and change. We have contacted ‘The Happy Chick Company’ who specialise in 
renting incubator sets and eggs for schools.  

This will be such an eggciting (!) opportunity for the children to watch the eggs hatch 

and have the chance to handle the chicks over their two weeks they are in school, after 

the Easter holidays.   

We ask kindly, for a parental contribution of £3.90 towards the costs of the 

experience. Payments are to be made via Parent Mail.  

All payments are to be made by Thursday 30th March 2023 please, for this experience 

to go ahead.  

We look forward to sharing this experience with the children and seeing the new 

arrivals! 

Kind regards 

Miss Marguerite and the Reception Team  
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